marches school m

part of the Marches Academy Trust

Talking Heads 🕠

Tuesday 15th July 2025

Dear Families,

I hope you all enjoyed a good week. It has been another busy and exciting one here at school. We were delighted to welcome our Year 10 students back from work experience—and it has been heartening to hear such positive feedback from local employers and the wider community. Our students represented the school brilliantly and should be proud of how well they conducted themselves.

Last Wednesday marked our biggest Prom yet, with over 220 Year 11 students celebrating in style under beautiful summer skies. It was a fantastic evening, full of joy and well-earned celebration. A heartfelt thank you goes to Mrs Burgoyne and Mrs Heighway for their meticulous organisation, as well as to all the staff who supported on the day and late into the night—it was a 15-hour shift for many! Their commitment and care make events like these truly special. We are very fortunate to have such dedicated staff.

We have another busy week next week to look forward to with the Sponsored Walk and Alton Towers. Have a great week.

















REMINDERS & NOTICES

Year 10 Work Experience

Mr Frances and Mrs Robinson had the pleasure of going out to see over half of the year group in their work placements and heard all of the fantastic feedback from employers. As always, a massive thank you to all of the amazing businesses that supported our students in hosting their work placements!



Under 12/13 Cricket

A huge well done to our Under 12/13 Cricket team!

They have had a busy and exciting few weeks, showing great determination and sportsmanship throughout. After a narrow loss to Ellesmere College, the team bounced back brilliantly with two fantastic wins against Lakelands and The Corbett. A massive thank you to all the boys for representing the school with such pride and commitment. We are very proud of you - well done!



Year 10 Rounders

The final Year 10 Rounders game of the season ended in a 10 - 5 1/2 victory over Oswestry School with



Year 7 Geography

Students in 7K2 Geography enjoyed getting the OS maps out and discovering more about the area where they live and go to school.



Summer Serenade



Maisie Firkins - Dancing Talent

FOCUS Maisie had an incredible weekend at a Dance Competition in Dudley with her dance school, Chloe Elizabeth Dance Company. She came second in the advanced contemporary category, won the advanced street and contemporary duo categories, and her team won the advanced team category. Most impressively, she received the Curtis Stanley Award.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Click here to view our upcoming events. Events at a glance:



Thursday 17th July – Summer Serenade Performance

Monday 21st July – Sponsored Walk Tuesday 22nd July – Alton Towers Rewards

Friday 25th July – Summer holidays begin

Click here to view our term dates.

marchesschool.co.uk



NEWS

Click here to view our latest news articles.

Why not also follow us on Facebook @MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from students and staff, along with school celebrations to competitions. We encourage you to get interactive with our posts!

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust.



